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FEBURARY CLUB TOURNAMENT (LAKE OKEECHOBEE) 

1st Place – Al Turner 

2nd Place – Dave Cramer 

3rd Place – John Black 

 

WAYNE ODER CLASSIC (CAROSEL CHAIN) 

1st Place – Dave Jarvis 

2nd Place – Marty Robinson 

3rd Place – Chris Shipman 



CAPE CORAL BASS CLUB 2018-2019 AWARDS 

Angler of the Year – Jon Black 

Senior Angler of the Year – Red Downey 

Female Angler of the Year – Lori Snow 

Youth Angler of the Year – Michael Robinson 

Big Bass – Marty Robinson 

Congratulations to all of this year’s award winners and to all of 

this year’s participants that made this such a great tournament 

season. 

PRESIDENT NOTES 

We are about to start another new season commencing with 

the first tournament of the year at East Burnt Store Sunday, 

March 10th kicking off the 2019-2020 year. Also I want to 

welcome all of the new members signing up making this 

probably one of most competitive seasons yet. Congratulations 

to Jon Black our angler of the year and Dave Jarvis the winner 

of the classic. These two members are your target so go for it. 

Tough competitors to beat though.  

I also want to thank Al Ward who prepared a special picnic 

presentation with his cooked pull pork and also thank the 

members who spent so much time assisting such as Lori, Dave, 

Marty, Mike R., Molly R, Don, and I know I missed someone 



here. If you missed the picnic, you missed a great time of 

friendship sharing an excellent meal. Oh, and a very 

competitive casting contest especially on the women’s side.  

Here’s for an anticipated great year. Hopefully see you at the 

meeting and the first tournament. Fish On! 

 

NEW BUSINESS AND REMINDERS 

We are starting our 2019-2020 tournament season this month 

so all returning members and anyone interested in joining the 

club please remember to bring your updated boat insurance 

information and your club application to our next club meeting 

on March 5th.  To help expedite the tournament season 

registration process please print out an application form from 

the link on the home page of the website, fill it out, and bring it 

to the meeting.  This will help get club members registered 

quicker than having everyone fill out the applications the night 

of the meeting.    

Club T-Shirts are available.  If anyone is interested in purchasing 

a club shirt please see Lori Snow.  Both short and long sleeve 

shirts in various sizes and colors with the club logo printed on 

them are available  

Any anglers competing in club events please be aware of club 

tournament rules and observe these rules during tournament 



fishing.  Any anglers that do not abide by these rules are subject 

to penalty and / or disqualification 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Our next club meeting is on March 5th, at 7:30 pm at 

Nemo’s Sports Café 

Our next Club Tournament is on Sunday, March 10th at East 

Burnt Store Chain. 

There will be a Club Open Tournament on Saturday, May 16th 

on Lake Kennedy.  Anyone interested in fishing the open 

tournament can register at the next club meeting or print out a 

registration form from the website.   

Here’s wishing everyone has a great month and we hope to 

see you at the next club meeting 

 

website – www.capecoralbassclub.com 

e­mail – capecoralbassclub@comcast.net 

…Follow us on “Facebook 


